
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/caregivers, 
During the last weeks children have been enjoying lots of 
different experiences / activities, craft, painting , 
construction, 
outdoor sports, Yoga, Mothers Day, World environment day 
and reconciliation week activities. 
Holidays are just on the corner. We are doing lots of 
fun activities in the vacation care. Look into the holidays 
Program and book your child/ children. 
Bookings are now open for Winter Holiday Club 
To find out more about our program, Visit 
www.campaustralia.com.au or come to see our OSHC staff. 
Thanks for your Support 
Dee & OSHC staff 

• Ninja Showdown! 

• Animals Encounters 

• Elio at Event Cinemas 

ROCKETEERS 

Activities  

Join in the fun of Outside 
School Hours Care activities 
and experiences with Your 
OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 

5/6/25 

ST. Thomas school OSHC 


